
 

 

Thursday 21 March 2019 
 
 
Dear Students,  
 
I am aware that an event is being promoted by students of another College at a greyhound 
racing event at Wentworth Park tomorrow evening.  
 
Many of you would be aware of the negative publicity that this industry has been subject to in 
recent years, revealing substantial cruelty to many of the dogs involved in racing, and to the 
dogs bred and then ‘discarded’ because they are not fit to race. Furthermore, greyhound racing, 
by its nature, is reliant on the promotion of gambling. The event tomorrow night is a tacit 
endorsement of these things.  
 
Please be aware that Sancta does not support, and is indeed strongly opposed to this event, 
and we ask you not to attend.   
 
Fiona Hastings  
 
Principal 
 


